
 

 

 

 

     
      

      
     

     
        

   
 

       
     
      

     
    

      
  

 

 

 

 

     
     

    
     

        
    

    
    

 

     
     

   
    

    
    

     
    

   
    

    
 

PSYCHOLOGY DEPARTMENT 
NEWSLETTER 

FEBRUARY 2023 

JOB/INTERNSHIP 
OPPORTUNITIES 

Looking for a post-graduate 
job or internship in psychology? 
Check out the resources here! 

WRITING CENTER! 

Starting Sunday, February the 5th until 
the end of the semester, the Writing 

Center is hosting a Senior Thesis Writing 
Workshop every week from 12-3pm, with 

free coffee, donuts and a dedicated 
space to work on theses from all majors – 

including psych! 

Sunday isn’t the only time either; appts to 
discuss any kind of psych writing 

assignment can be made for the Writing 
Center during the week, and their 

designated psychology tutor can be 
found at 7-10pm on Monday and Thursday 

nights. 

LAB CRAWL 

Curious about summer research or thesis 
opportunities? Join us for the annual 

Psychology Department Lab Crawl this 
Friday, 2/10 from 12:10-1:00 PM! We’ll 

meet in BYC 127 and then break out into 
groups to tour the psychology 

department labs! Light refreshments and 
treats will be served. 

PSYCH PARTNER 
LAUNCH 

For those of you who signed 
up for a peer partner, we’ve 

done some match-making and 
are ready to celebrate! Come 

have brunch and meet your 
matches on Friday, 2/17 from 
11 am-12 pm! Please RSVP by 
2/10 using the form below. 


